
Aberdeen Academy

NEWSLETTER

Upcoming 

Dates/Events:

Aberdeen Academy
928 Aberdeen St. NE

Grand Rapids, MI  49504

616-819-2868
Website:

https://www.grps.org/aberdeen

Social Media:

https://www.facebook.com/ 

Aberdeenacademy

Principal – Mrs. Simon

Secretary – Ms. Jen

School day – 8:30-3:26

Breakfast starts at 8:10

3/13 Spring Pictures

3/18 Conferences

3/20 Conferences

3/17 NO SCHOOL

4/4-4/11 Spring Break

4/23-25 Camp Rogers, 4-6th 

grade

Too Sick to Attend? 
Wondering if your scholar is too sick for 

school? Our health office can answer 

questions if you are unsure if you should keep 

them home.

Count Day
Wednesday, February 12 is our Spring Count Day. Please do not send your 

students to school if they are not feeling well.  As long as you call school to 

excuse them and they return in a reasonable amount of time they will be 

counted. This is also Celebration Week. See the calendar.

Monday and Tuesday February 24-

25  there is no school.

 Mid-Winter Break 

Valentine’s Day
Your student’s teacher will let you know what their 

class is doing to celebrate Valentine’s day.

Winter Gear

Students should bring 

their snow pants, 

boots, hat and mittens 

to school every day. 

We only stay inside 

for recess if the 

windchill is below 

zero or the 

playground is unsafe 

due to ice.

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on and 
Tuesday, March 18 and Thursday, March 20.  
Please fill out  the conference scheduling form 
when it is sent home, and it return to school.

Wear Red February 7 – Heart Health
Cardiovascular disease is the No. 1 killer of 
women. We wear RED to be seen, to be 
counted, to be heard, and to make an 
impact. Women at every age, stage and 
season of life need our support as we take 
on our greatest health threat – 
cardiovascular disease. On Friday, Feb. 7, 
National Wear Red Day®, let’s GO RED 
together.

February is black history month!

During this month, the 
Aberdeen library highlights books about notable 

written by black authors, and books that have 

Spring Sub Sale Fundraiser
Spring Sub Sale will run from Friday, 
February 14 through Monday, March 
3.  Pick up will be 3:30-4:30 in the 
middle of March, date TBD.

https://www.grps.org/aberdeen
https://www.facebook.com/Aberdeenacademy
https://www.facebook.com/Aberdeenacademy


Count Day

February is black history month!

Black history week began in 1925. It was expanded to the full 
month of February by Gerald R. Ford in 1976.  During this 
month, the Aberdeen library highlights books about notable 
black figures and events in history. Books written by black 
authors, and books that have black characters are also 
included.

From your library and Mrs. Keener





ALL students receive free breakfast and lunch.  
Students may bring a lunch from home. Lunches are dropped off in the cafeteria 

before school and need to have the scholar’s name on it.  It needs to be nutritious 

(not just chips and pop) and be for that student only (no bags of chips or 

cookies to share). We are not allowing restaurant food to be brought into the 

school cafeteria unless it is the student’s birthday or the school day before or after 

their birthday, if it falls on a weekend.

Snacks for School
Scholars do not have access to a microwave. Please make sure their snacks are something they can handle 
independently and are appropriate for school. No microwave popcorn.
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